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22 lUil 1970 .... . 

Dear <1 Nuallain , 
Please refer to your letter (S~9361 V~) of 13t h inst~~ ~ 
about the letter of 11th July received by the Taoise8.c ,,: 
from the British Prime Mi nister and also to the 

. subsequent message dated 15th July from Mr. Heath t o 
the Tao!seach., 

We consider that the Taoiseach might send a r eply t o 
the message of 15th .ruly.~ The attached ·dra:t:t 1 ..... S };,e -' 11 

. prepared in the Department fo~ the Tao1seach i s c0nsido - a~_c~Q 
There is one aspect of this draft 'vhich ,.,0 vlOuld vri s · you 
to bring especially to the notice of the Taoiseach and 
that is that we are concerned that, in our des ire t o get 
constructive dialogue going with Mr. Heath on t he question 
of a solution for the long-term problem of the North , 
we should not say anything in writing at this stage 'vhlch 
might move him to react in a negative way before the ; ~ 
Taoisaach has had a meeting with him" While the a tt ·.ched 
draft is carefully worded there is always the possibility 
of a negative reaction. The Taoiseach may ,"ish to 
consider the draft from this point of view. 

With regard to the question of a possible meeting bctw -ec 
the Taoiseach and Mr. Heath later this year , Mr. Heath 
is do'\vn to speak on 23rd October at the special Annivers c:.:r·~·· 

~ I Session of the United ~a ti, orts and tentative bookl.ngs -:':0).." 
/.k l/"l- Il~{ ?-, 21st and 22nd October have been made fOl'" the TaoiseaJ, l 

I?-cfo", ,,~:> in case ' he should decide to speak at the UN in this :~)e c i[..:'" 
4. r: £ Drc f} . Session. This could provide an opportunity for a me0ting 
~~J=~f . ',11th Mr. Heath without giving rise to public expecta cion 

here of an outcome to the meeting or to fears in the 
North as to the purpose of the meeting. 

An Dr. N, S. (j Uuallain 
Rtina! 
Rolnn an Taoisigh 

Yours sincerely, 
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MY dear Prime Minister, 

Hany thanks for YOU1" message of 15th July.. _·c 
encourages me in my belief that cooperation between Ot~X· 

Governments can help greatly to resolve tensions in t he 

North and bring us closer to a better arrangement of 

affairs among the interested par"tieso 

You will, ' Of course, have noticed from my s:eech of 

11th July that I consider the fundamental difficulty to be 

Oile of' resolving the tendency of ' tvlO major Irish trad1 tiona 

to draw apart from each other. AS they are bound up 

together in so many ways I conceive it to be i mpossible to 

continua along this path vri thout grave damage to tho North . 
11' ~ . "0; 

to Ireland ~~d to Anglo.Irish relations. 

This tendency must, therefore,. be reversed in the 

interest of all our communities. There is no thought in 

my mind of . imposing solutions against the \.,ill of sizeable 

numbers of' people but the process of obtaining a bet te.::' 

future needs to begin someWhere and needs to begin soon~ 

The North is caught in a historic dilemma which it cannot 

resolve by itself. We and our associates can help to open 

the way to a new kind of' future by knowing each othert s 

minds and oooperating along the same direction. 

I regard Dr. Hillery's conversations vlith Sir Alec 

Dougla.s-Homa and Hr. Ba.rber as important in this context .. 

I hope very muoh that their conversations will continue 

and be fruitful. , 
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. I also hope that perhaps sometime later in the year 

an opportunity may arise for us to meet each other. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Rt. Honourable Edward Heath, M.P. 
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